
 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 18th May, 2023 
 
Year 3 and 4 Trip to Tatton Park  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our History and Geography topics, we will be taking children in Year 3 and Year 4 
to Tatton Park on Wednesday 28th June. During the day, the children will have the 
opportunity to look at the rich history Tatton Park has to offer, explore nature and of course 
enjoy spending time in the adventure playground.  
 
Children will need to be in school at 8:30am. The coach is expected to arrive back to school 
at 3pm. Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable carrier bag. If your child 
is entitled to Free School Meals please notify the school office if you would like a packed 
lunch to be provided from school.   
 
The majority of the day will be spent outside, with this in mind please ensure your child is 
wearing their school uniform, a sun hat, you have applied sun cream prior to the trip and 
they have a rain coat if the weather is expected to change. Please ensure your child is also 
wearing trainers.   
 
The voluntary cost of the trip is £9.50. This can be paid via ParentPay. Please ensure 
payments are made by Friday 16th June. Should there be insufficient voluntary contributions 
received, the trip will have to be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss E Simmons 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


